
 
October 23, 2020 
 
Re:  Parents Right to Know 
 
In accordance with the Elementary and Secondary Education Act, Section 111(h) (6) 
Parents’ Right to Know, this is a notification from the Evansville Vanderburgh School 
Corporation to every parent of a student in a Title I school that you have the right to 
request and receive information in a timely manner regarding the professional 
qualifications of your student’s classroom teachers.  This information regarding the 
professional qualifications of your student’s classroom teachers shall include the 
following: 
 

● If the teacher has met state qualifications and licensing criteria for the grade level 
and subject areas taught 

● If the teacher is teaching under emergency or temporary status in which Indiana 
qualifications and licensing criteria are waived 

● The teachers baccalaureate degree major, graduate certification, or field of 
discipline 

● Whether the student is provided services by paraprofessionals, and if so, their 
qualifications 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact the principal at the 
school your child attends from the following list: 
 
AIS Middle Sch    ​812-435-0979    Mrs. Kirkman       *  ​Fairlawn 812-476-4997    Ms. Mortis 
Caze 812-477-5567    Mr. Schlosser       * ​Glenwood  812-435-8242    Ms. Oliver  
Cedar Hall 812-435-8223    Mr. Allen                       *  Lincoln                       812-435-8235    Mrs. Shaw 
Delaware  812-435-8227    Mrs. Underwood           *  Lodge                        812-477-5319    Ms. Bonenberger 
Dexter               812-476-1321    Mr. Howard                   *  McGary                812-476-3035    Mr. Naylor   
Evans  812-435-8330    Mrs. Hamilton               *  Tekoppel                    812-435-8880    Mr. White  
   
                                   Washington Middle School       ​812-477-8983         Mrs. Branson-Bopp 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Velinda Stubbs, Ph.D 
Deputy Superintendent of Teaching and Learning 


